
AIDA COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

FRIDAY 7 AUGUST 2015 
 

CORRESPONDENCE REPORT FOR JULY 2015 
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE IN 
 

NO DATE 
RECEIVED 

SOURCE DESCRIPTION ACTION 

1 6/7/15 Brendan Walsh 
SCS 

Thank you to GJs email re meeting with AIDA. 
Advice that he will contact CA regarding the older 
persons housing project. 

ALL 

2 13/7/15 Brydon King 
SCS 

Thank you for GJs email re his departure from 
the SCS. 
Advice that work previously done on parking has 
not progressed to a parking precinct plan.  The 
Aireys Inlet to Eastern View Planning for the 
Future is looking at further urban design 
elements in the top and bottom shops and 
parking is broadly referred to. 

ALL 

3 13/7/15 Keith Baillie 
CEO, SCS 

Thank you for the opportunity to meet with AIDA 
on 3/7/15 and for being sent AIDA’s Surveys of 
Aireys Inlet Community Opinions. 

ALL 

4 27/7/15 Peter McLean 
SCS 

Advice that the SCS is calling for submissions on 
formalising the lane name and suggestion that 
AIDA provide a formal submission in support of 
the proposed naming. 

ALL 

5 29/7/15 Barbara Noelker 
SCS 

Thank you to IG for his feed back on the 
submission for Amendments C81, C85 and C96. 

ALL 

6 31/7/15 Peter McLean 
SCS 

Advice that the SCS has received AIDA’s 
submission on changing the lane name to 
Mangowak Lane. 

ALL 

7 29/7/15 Guy Wernber 
Western Coastal 
Board 

Draft Western Regional Coastal Plan 
Thank you for AIDA’s interest in the plan. Advice 
that submissions are on the Board’s website and 
accessible to the public. 

ALL 

8 4/8/15 Commonwealth 
Bank 

Advice that the Term Deposit was reinvested on 
24/7/15 for 12 months at 2.35%pa 

ALL 

9 5/8/15 Avril Blay Sealing Aireys Street 
Advice through AIDA’s website that there is a 
proposal to seal Aireys Street and that there is an 
information session on 8/8/15 at the Community 
Hall. 

ALL 

10     
11     
12     

	
  

	
   	
  



CORRESPONDENCE OUT	
  

NO DATE TO DESCRIPTION 
1 4/7/15 Brendan Walsh 

SCS 
Thank you for attending the AIDA meeting on 3/7/15 and 
advice that AIDA looks forward to working with him on the 
OPH project and other matters. 

2 5/7/15 Friends of Lorne Advice that AIDA would like to continue with the 
arrangement that newsletters are exchanged without 
becoming members of either organisation. 

3 6/7/15 Keith Baillie 
CEO, SCS 

Thank you for attending the AIDA meeting on 3/7/15. 
Provided with a copy of “30 Years of Community 
Viewpoints:  The longitudinal results of AIDA 
questionnaires from 1983 to 2015. 

4 11/7/14 Brydon King 
SCS 

Advised that AIDA was disappointed to learn that BK is 
leaving the SCS for a promotion at the Colac-Otway Shire 
as he has been an important and valued contact for AIDA. 
Requested information on the current status of the SCS 
developing a precinct parking plan. 

5 28/7/15 Barbara Noekler 
SCS 

Submission for Amendments C81, C85 and C96 
Advice that an AIDA committee member will be nominated 
to liaise with BN on the amendments as IG will be away.  
Attached notes on Current Amendments to the SCS 
Planning Scheme. 

6 31/7/15 Peter McLean 
SCS 

AIDA’s Submission for Renaming the Laneway forwarded 
to Peter McLean. 

 
 

NEWSLETTERS 
 

NO DATE FROM DESCRIPTION 
1 30/7/15 ANGAIR Newsletter No 7 August 2015 
2    
3    
4    

	
  


